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I arrived at Kiama and I met Connor, Reece, Brandan, Grahame, Brody and Harry. We got to 

know each other, and then we went to the club for dinner and the briefing.  

The next morning we all got up at 6:30, had breakfast and went down to the boat. When we 

got everything setup we started travelling out. We tried to get some bait, but could not find 

any bait so we just started trolling hoping for a fish. At the end of the day we found traps and 

got 4 dolphin fish. 

That night we went to the tournament dinner for the lucky angler prizes. It was a fun night 

and we all won prizes. 

 The next morning we tried to get bait again and this time we got heaps of bait. We tried to 

get a dolphin fish off the fad. Then went to the Banks for a marlin. The only action all day was 

a shark, we had it on for about 10 seconds. At the end of the day with 1 minute to go we 

hooked up to a dolphin fish.  

That night we went to the presentation and we took out Champion Junior and Champion 

Small Fry. 

I had heaps of fun with all the boys and learned a lot.  Thank you to Harry and Grahame for 

an awesome weekend. Thanks to the Kiama Club for the tournament and the NSWGFA for 

selecting me in the junior team. 

  

 

      

 


